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Beware of Fake and Spoof Emails（Reposting） 

 

We have recently become aware that somebody is sending “fake and spoof” emails (from an 

email address containing the word “K” LINE or its executives or staff names) in the name of 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

This is to confirm that we have nothing to do with such emails. 

The emails ask recipients to reply to the sender, but doing so could put you at the following 

unexpected risk of (1) someone stealing personnel data or otherwise important information and 

(2) your computer being exposed to a virus. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT RESPOND TO ANY SUCH EMAILS BUT IMMEDIATELY DELETE THEM 

FROM YOUR COMPUTER. 

 

For inquiries, please send message to the following:  

https://www.kline.co.jp/en/contact.html 

 

https://www.kline.co.jp/en/contact.html

